
 

 

Hay Brecon and Talgarth Sanctuary for Refugees Press Policy 

The group will nominate at a meeting people to be spokespeople for the group. These 

nominations will be valid for a year and can continue with ratification annually. 

We will prepare a press release and website article (and other media) after any event or 

noteworthy occasion that will be agreed upon by the Chair and Secretary before release. 

In the event of an incident provoking press interest, we will agree on a spokesperson to field 

questions. All group members will refer press queries to the spokesperson and refrain from 

commenting to the press. We will prepare a statement that can be emailed to the press. We 

can tell the press that a statement is being prepared. 

We will run a Facebook group that is visible to anyone but only members can post and any 

post is approved by administrators agreed by the group. 

We will run a Twitter account that is managed by the webmaster and will tweet about 

activities and noteworthy campaigns. 

We will run a website administered by agreed group members. 

Group members may contact the Secretary with any concerns and these can be rapidly 

discussed with the executive group. 


